
 
 

  

                                                                Christmas Market  

Thursday 25th November 2021 

3.30pm – 5.00pm (KS2 playground) 

We are busy making preparations for our Christmas Market, which is being held outside on our KS2 playground.  We would like to update 

you with the following information: 

CHRISTMAS TOMBOLA  - Children can come into school in non-school uniform on Thursday 25th November in exchange for an unopened 
bottle or a chocolate item for our Christmas Tombola stall.  Items can be handed in to the class teacher on the day. 
 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE -  Children will be bringing home an envelope today which contains a strip of raffle tickets. If you wish to purchase these 
please write your child’s name and class on the back of  1 strip and place it in the envelope with £1. Please return the envelope to the class 
teacher or the office BEFORE Monday 22nd November. Please keep the other strip as proof.  The raffle will be drawn at the Christmas Market 
at 4.45pm.  Prizes will be be allocated before tickets are picked, and anyone not present will be contacted by telephone on Tuesday 30th 
November. 
 

REFRESHMENTS – There will be a variety of refreshments available to purchase at the Christmas Market, including hot dogs, mulled wine, 
prosecco, hot and cold drinks. 
 

STALLS – There will be a range of outside stalls selling various gifts, a tombola and much more. 
  

SANTA’S GROTTO -  Parents will be required to book a time slot  and make payments via schoolgateway – this will be open from Monday 
15th November.  Please ONLY book against 1 child’s name and indicate in the comments box how many children in your family will be 
visiting Santa and make a payment of £2.50.  Charges for additional children (cost £2.50 per child) will be set up at a later date in 
schoolgateway under the payment section. Please note we can only accommodate 8 families at each time slot.  Please also ensure you arrive 
at your allocated time slot.  

 

CHOIR - Our school choir will be performing at the Christmas Market. If your child is a member of the choir, we would like your permission 
for them to take part.   A text will be sent to the parents of the selected children on Friday 19th November asking parents to consent via 
schoolgateway.  Choir children WILL NOT need to be collected from school at 3.15pm.  Choir children will need to be collected at by an 
adult at 4.20pm from the Year 5 courtyard (by the walkway). 
 

ELF HELPERS (PUPIL LEADERS) - If your child has been selected to be an Elf helper at our Christmas Market, we would like your permission 
for them to take part. A text will be sent to the parents of the selected children on Friday 19th November asking parents to consent via 
schoolgateway.   Elf Helpers WILL NOT need to be collected from school at 3.15pm. Elf Helpers will need to be collected by an adult at 
4.45pm from the Year 5 courtyard (by the walkway). 
 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU AT THIS EVENT 

 
 

 



 
     


